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MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT

NOTICE BY THE LICENSING AUTHORITY IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTION
83(1) OF THE MOTOR VEHICLES AND ROAD TRAFFIC (AMENDMENT) ACT,

2017 (ACT NO. 9 OF 2017).

This is an official Public Notice by the Licensing Authority in respect of Fixed Penalty Notices
(Traffic Tickets) issued on November 30, 2023 and December 1,2023.

The Licensing Authority has noted that the physical Fixed Penalty Notices (Traffic Tickets)
issued to some recipients on November 30, 2023 and December 1, 2023 indicated a
payment due date of Monday January 1,2024. Please be advised that the payment due
date for all fixed penalty notices issued on November 30, 2023 and December 1,2023 is
Tuesday January 2, 2024.

Payments are to be made at any of the following authorized TTPost Locations ONLY:

«  St.James Corporate Shop - #61-63 Western Main Road, St James

*  Tragarete Road Corporate Shop - #177 Tragarete Road, Port of Spain

*  St. Ann's Corporate Shop - #29 St. Ann’s Main Road, St Ann's

*  St. Vincent Street Corporate Shop - #22-24 St. Vincent Street, Port of Spain

*  SanJuan Corporate Shop - #5 Eastern Main Road, San Juan

*  Tunapuna Corporate Shop - Eastern Main Road, Tunapuna

*  National Mail Centre Corporate Shop - #240-250 Golden Grove Road, Piarco
*  Arima Corporate Shop - #17 Prince Street, Arima

*  Chaguanas Corporate Shop - Eleanore and Southern Main Road, Chaguanas
* LaRomaine Corporate Shop - #2 Lucky Street, La Romaine

*  Bon Accord Corporate Shop - Milford Court, Bon Accord, Tobago

*  Scarborough Corporate Shop - #19 Dutch Fort, Scarborough, Tobago

Recipients are also advised that despite the above, the deadline to file a notice to Contest
has not been affected and persons wishing to exercise this right, may do so by filing a Notice
to Contest via the website of the Judiciary of Trinidad and Tobago - contest.ttlawcourts.org

Recipients of fixed penalty notice(s) issued on November 30,2023 and December 1, 2023
are advised to visit the Ministry’s website at www.mowt.gov.1t to determine if the fixed
penalty notice issued to you is on the list. If you require any further information, you may
contact the Traffic Enforcement Centre Unit via telephone contact - 612-4682 ext. 53004,
53054, 53089, 53090, 53092 or email - tecu-helpdesk@mowt.gov.t




